
From: Lemmer, Lindsay
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: stevenritzer ritzer
Subject: Re: New Entertainment License Application for April ALRC - Boneyard Productions LLC
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 1:48:02 PM

Hi Jim,
​
I will not be able to attend the ALRC meeting this Wednesday due to a conflicting meeting, so I
wanted to let you know that as the alder for the district, I support this request for an
entertainment license for The Boneyard to have live music until 10 pm on Fridays and
Saturdays. Since opening, they have been an asset to the area and a responsible neighbor. I've
shared their request on my blog a few times and have only received positive responses thus
far, which I have forwarded to be included in the file. 

Thank you,

Lindsay

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
district3@cityofmadison.com 
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/
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